Residents are asked tojoin a public hearing to prioritize community needs forthe 2025 -2029 Consolidated Plan and
help decide how the City of Springfield will allocate funding from the U.S. Department of Housing & Urban
Development for:

Affordable Housing
Homelessness
Public and Community Services
EconomicDevelopment
Vibrant and Safe Nelghborhoods

(Spanish Translation will be available)

Thursday, January 23, 2025 Mason Square Library

5:30 PM
765 State Street

For those who are unable to attend in person, zoom link also available for meeting

https://us02web.zoom.us/i/83677561054?pwd=0864cgf7GPbCv80ZdOFTha7PpH8)7P.1

¥
Interested parties are invited to submit written comments concerning the ConPlan process or identifying community needs and

priorities by 4:00 PM on January 31, 2025. Questions or comments can be directed to
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“\/ Lori Santaniello, Office of Community Development,

1600 East Columbus Ave, Springfield, MA 01103 or Isibilia@springfieldcityhall.com

Questions or requests for special accommodations can be directed to

Lori Santaniello at Isibilia@springfiedcityhall.com
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